
TRAILER PARKING AND SITE LAYOUT FOR NEWRY HEAD 

All trailers should be parked with their tow hitches facing away from the canal as shown.  Vehicles 
with roof cradles should park parallel to trailers in the same pattern.  There is ample room for all 
trailers on the site provided all clubs adhere to this plan. 

Marshals will direct trailers on arrival to an allotted space.  Trailers with eights will be stacked from 
the left hand side as you enter the compound, smaller trailers/cars with roof cradles will park at the 
top end of the site. 

Boats should be built in front of the trailers with bows pointing away from the canal as shown.  
Please do not block access to the slipways or other gateways.  The site will become very crowded 
immediately prior to launching so please be patient and considerate of other clubs and listen to the 
instructions of marshals and slip stewards. 

After the race please return boats to their trestles in an orderly fashion ready to be re-used or 
packed and do not create blockages for later returning crews. 
 

 


